
 

 
 

NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 
 

ELEVATOR REFURBISHING  
 

Please be advised in preparing for the upcoming 

elevator cabs refurbishing it will be necessary to 

shut down Elevator #3 on  

Friday March 23rd from 7:00am – 5:00pm 

During this time there will construction taking place 

in the main elevator room located on the roof.  You 

may hear loud construction noises and drilling 

throughout the day. 

 
 

Please contact the Management office @ 905-839-1246 with any 

questions or concerns. 

 

 
Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

March 22, 2018 


